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Mr. Hubert J. Miller
'

Regional Administrator
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission i
Region III |
801 Warrenville Rd.
Lisle, IL 60532-4351

Subject: Quad Cities Station Unit I and 2
Response to QC Inspector Certification Concerns
NRC Docket Nos. 50-254 and 50-265

Reference: Ronald N. Gardner letter to E. S. Kraft, Jr. dated October 4,1995

Dear Mr. Miller:

The referenced letter informed Comed of concerns received by the NRC, Region III,
regarding certification of a QC Inspector at Quad Cities Station Units 1 and 2. Attached is a
copy of the investigative report regarding these concerns. The concerns were unable to be
substantiated.

The attachment to this letter is considered exempt from public disclosure in accordance with
Title 10, Code of Federal Regulation, Part 2.790. ,

1

Please direct any questions conceining this matter to this office.

Respectfully,
l

08 $t . j,

Edward S. K af , Jr >
Site Vice President

ESK/GT/rk ;

attachment

cc: C. Miller, Senior Resident Inspector, Quad Cities
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